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What a busy and exciting term we have 
had so far...
World Book Day was a huge success in 
school. The whole school enjoyed 
dressing up as some of their favourite 
book characters. There were so many 
impressive costumes that required a lot of 
thought and creativity. A huge thank you 
to parents and carers for your input and 
support with this. We also had some very 
impressive 'Book in a Box' designs. Some 
of these we are keeping to display in our 
school library. 
On the theme of books, the school has 
invested in a lot of new books this term. 
Many thanks to the FOES for their 
generous contribution towards this. We 
are already seeing the positive impact 
that this is having on the children. 
We are in the process of making our 
school library a much more inviting and 
useable space to encourage reading. We 
will update you on this once it is 
complete. 
Happy reading, from Mrs Watts. 

Notice Board

As of next week (28th March) we will be 
using our school field for lunch time play. 
This will free up a lot more space on our 
playground and the children a chance to 
run around more and use the the 
wonderful outdoor space that the school 
has. You may have noticed the new welly 
racks that have appeared outside the 
classrooms. We are asking children to 
bring in a pair of wellies (or other 
outdoor boots) to change into if they 
would like to play on the school field. 
They can then change back into school 
shoes and leave their muddy wellies on 
the welly racks outside to ensure that we 
don't get mud inside the school building. 
If your child would like to play on the 
field, please bring wellies into school on 
Monday. 
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